
Public Hearing on Wadhams Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvement Project, 
Sewer District #2 on January 12, 2021 
 
Supervisor Tyler called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Members present: 
 
 Councilperson Brankman 
 Councilperson Kirkby 
 Councilperson Viens 
 Councilperson Morrison 
 Supervisor Tyler 
  
Others present: 
 
 Catherine L. Simmer, Town Clerk 
 Dennie Westover, DPW Superintendent 

Albert Haberle 
Michael Fergot 

 
The clerk read the notice as published in the Press Republican. 
 
There were no comments or questions from the board or the public. 
 
The hearing adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Catherine L. Simmer, Town Clerk 


